
                 ST VIVEKANAND PUBLIC SCHOOL, SADABAD  
 
 

Advisory For Parents 

(Protocol to be followed by Parents / Students) 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 

St Vivekanand Public School, Sadabad is re-opening for the students of classes IX to XII 

 Monday, 21
st

 October 2020. Only those students are allowed to come to 

school, whose parents have given the consent for the same. 

 

 

Kindly make note of the following while sending your ward to school. 

 

• It is compulsory for your ward to wear mask. Ensure that she/he carries an extra 

mask and hand sanitizer. 

• Students to maintain social distancing inside and outside the school premises. 

• Ensure that your ward maintains personal hygiene. 

• Encourage your ward to wear full-sleeved clothes. 

• Your ward should carry essential stationery material and only one common 

notebook to school. He/she should not carry any book to school. 

• Kindly allow your ward to come to school only if he/ she is physically fit. 

• Kindly drop and pick your ward from school, as far as possible. 

• Clean and sanitize your ward’s uniform and other belongings daily. 

• Give healthy food, fresh fruits and clean water in their lunch box. 

• Counsel your ward not to shake hands or hug friends. 

 
LET US JOIN HANDS AND MAKE THIS TRANSITION FOR CHILDREN, A HAPPY AND SAFE 

EXPERIENCE 

 

 

Note: Details of Govt. order / SOP and CBSE guidelines are available on School’s 

website. All the guidelines of the Govt. and CBSE shall be strictly adhered to in the 

School. 


